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 BOOTHILL, JUST ONE SHOT KILLS RATS DEAD

LIQUID RODENT BAIT

  KILLS RATS AND MICE WITH A SINGLE FEEDING 
KILLS WARFARIN RESISTANT NORWAY RATS

READ LABEL BEFORE USE

 GUARANTEE:  BROMADIOLONE      0.005%

REGISTRATION NO. 20255 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT 
WARNING
POISON

COMMERCIAL

NET CONTENTS   50 mL  

MANUFACTURED BY: 
NITRAGIN DIV. OF LIPHA CHEMICALS INC. 

3101 WEST CUSTER AVENUE 
MILWAUKEE, WI 53209

DIRECTIONS

MIXING:  Mix complete contents with 450 mL tap water.

USES:  For control of Norway rats, Roof rats and house mice in
and around homes, industrial, commercial, agricultural and public
buildings.

SELECTION OF TREATMENT AREAS:  Place baits in locations where
rats and mice travel and will most likely find and drink bait. 
Placements along walls, in corners by gnawed openings, and in and
around burrows, and in concealed locations or in locations where
rodents or their signs have been observed.  Remove as much food
as possible from treatment area.

APPLICATION DIRECTIONS: NORWAY and ROOF RATS:  Place a minimum of
450 mL of mixed Boot Hill Liquid Bait in a dispenser such as a
chick fountain or equivalent device at each placement. 
Placements should be at intervals of every 5-10 metres in
treatment area.  Maintain an uninterrupted supply of fresh liquid
bait for at least 10 days.

HOUSE MICE:  Place Boot Hill Liquid bait in dispensers such as
chick fountains or equivalent  and positions dispersers at



2-3 metre intervals.  Maintain an uninterrupted supply of fresh
liquid bait for at least 15 days.

GENERAL:  Replace contaminated or spoiled bait immediately, or
every 4 to 5 days.  Collect and dispose of all dead animals and
unconsumed bait properly.  Repeat treatment when infestation
occur.  Persistent infestations may require establishing
permanent bait stations.  Replenish Boot Hill Liquid Bait as
needed.

PRECAUTIONS:  Keep out of reach of children.  Keep away from feed
and foodstuffs.  Harmful or fatal if swallowed or absorbed
through skin because this material may reduce the clotting
ability of blood and cause bleeding.

This product should be handled with gloves.  Do not get in eyes,
on skin or clothing.  Wash arms, hands and face with soap after
applying and before eating or smoking.

This product is toxic to fish and wildlife.  Keep out of lakes,
streams and ponds.

Do nor reuse empty container.  Destroy by perforating or
crushing.  Bury or discard in a safe place away from water
supplies.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTION:  Do not get in eyes.  In case of eye
contact, flush eye with water for 15 minutes.  If swallowed
administer Vitamin K1 intramuscular or orally as indicated in
bishydroxycoumarin overdoses.  Repeat as necessary based on
monitoring of prothrombin times.  Contact a physician
immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  If swallowed by humans, domestic
animal or pets, this product may reduce the clotting ability of
the blood and cause bleeding.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.
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